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Mr. Don Gibbons March 23,1994
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Page 1 of 1
Region ||1
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, IL 60532-4351

Subject: Radioactive Materials Packaging-

Dear Mr. Gibbons,

We have enclosed a copy of the correspondence regarding our request for authorized
use of radioactive materials packaging which was sent to the Office of Materials Safety
and Safeguards this date. Thank you for your kind assistance.

Also enclosed is a copy of our license conoitions dated 12 August 1993. Please note
that on page 2, item 3 a of that document, we are required to notify the NRC in writing
within 30 days of a change in the name of our RSO.

I contacted Paul Retzlaff at his new employer after our conversation and he vividly
remembers getting the "30 day criteria" from that document. We wish to bring this to
your attention only to emphasize our earnest attempts to comply with all the rules and
regulations.

Again, we wish to thank you for your inspection. It has heightened our awareness of
the need to carefully assess the state of our license compliance. We also thank you for
the current copies of the Information Notices and Regulatory Guides you left with us.

Yours truly,

M
Gary Marquardt
Corporate Director
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! United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 23 March 1994
I Director, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards !

Washington, DC 20555

Regarding: Quality Assurance Program Approval 0656

Docket Number: 71 - 0656

Sir;

11 has been brought to our attention that in applying for the Quality Assurance Program
Approval, we neglected to identify the radioactive material packages we intend to use.

To correct this oversight, we are herewith requesting authority to use packages
'

identified by the following USNRC Certificates of Compliance:

i
9032 Revision 4'

9033 Revision 5
i

9035 Revision 9
i.

i 9056 Revision 9 |
!

9157 Revision 5 ;

Please advise if this inforrnation must be added to our Quality Assurance Pro 9 ram
manual, or of any other administra*ive measures that are necessary to achieve full
compliance.,

! !
Yours truly, j

p& wnO i
(

| Gary Marquardt j

Corporate Director
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